
 

 

Executive Memorandum No. 44 

Sexual Misconduct Minimum Training Standards 

 

Scope and Reason for Policy 

This policy applies to all University of Nebraska (NU) students, faculty, and staff. 

While much has been and is being done on the campuses to address sexual misconduct across the 
NU system, more can be done.  We intend to focus intensely on the human factor, seeing to it 
that every individual in our university community is rigorously trained and has the resources 
needed to ensure a safe, welcoming, and inclusive culture for all members of our community.  
The sexual misconduct minimum standards outlined in this executive memorandum are intended 
to increase consistency and collaboration on every campus.   



Dated this 8th day of September 2021. 
 
 
 
 
       ___________________________________ 
       Ted Carter, President 
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